
From: Thomas Gross <tgross2000@gmail.com> 
Date: Mon, Jul 19, 2021 at 6:54 PM 
Subject: NO to a change in the pharmacy fee schedule 
To: <mro@azica.gov> 
 
 
Charles Carpenter, Manager, Medical Resource Office, 
 
Please do not change the pharmacy fee schedule.  I get my prescriptions filled through 
IWP who would be negatively affected by this proposed change.  I'm a disabled veteran 
currently being treated for cancer and back injuries.  I don't get around all that well and 
taking a trip to the pharmacy to pick up my medications would put an 
unnecessary burden on me as opposed to having my meds automatically refilled and 
delivered to my home.  This proposed schedule change would definitely effect my 
quality of life due to an interruption(s) to my medicines.  As an American, my patient 
choice of a pharmacy should be protected, this proposal would eliminate my choice to 
use a specialized workers' compensation pharmacy such as IWP.  Please reconsider 
and keep the current fee schedule in place to allow me to continue to use IWP. 
 
Respectfully, 
Thomas Gross 
602-643-6146 
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